

Pearl Baker Dr, Otara Phone (09) 274 9374

3rd April 2025



Kia ora, Kia orana, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa lahi Atu, Bula Vinaka, Namaste, Ni Hao, As salaam alaikum, Hola, Greetings to all.

What an exciting term it has been for us all. I applaud everyone for the effort gone into each event enriching the learning experiences for all our akonga (learners). May we continue grow these opportunities, build our relationships, make connections, and navigate our year ahead together.

A huge thank you to all parents and whānau who made it to our Goal Setting evenings on Tuesday and Wednesday. You are key to your child achieving success and I look forward to our shared commitment to helping your children achieve their goals.

We farewell Mrs Peak who has been a pillar of strength in our school as Business Manager. Mrs Peak worked tirelessly to manage our resources. She has made a significant contribution to our school environment and we are so grateful for her dedication and commitment to the educational outcomes of our students and community. We wish her all the very best.

Lastly, enjoy the school holidays students. Stay safe and keep your learning going. Read a book, write a story about your experiences, and keep practicing your maths. Learning never stops so make the most of your opportunities over the holiday period. You can do it!

Joyce Joseph

Acting Principal





Let's Siva Celebration

What a wonderful way to complete our 5 Week Dance Challenge with the whole school participating in showcasing their dance skills. 'It's more than just dance' though. This approach has enabled all our students to participate fully and be all rounded confident and resilient learners.

Ka mau te wehi to everyone for giving Let's Siva a go!

A massive thank you to Allister, Mikey T and Joe, the Let's Siva team for their amazing mahi!

Duffy Hero!

We were privileged to welcome Taofi Mose-Nehemia to our school who inspired us through the art of storytelling and the importance of reading.

Taofi is an accomplished dancer and actor. She starred in many acclaimed movies and theatre performances nationally and globally.

Enjoy your books and keep reading!











Safety Message

Please join us in keeping our students and staff safe.

Our school policy states that "Mayfield Primary School does not permit dogs on school grounds at any time. The only exceptions are for disability assist dogs, dogs being used during education programmes run by the school, or when the principal has given permission. Council Menacing and dangerous dogs and Dog Control Act 1996.



Attendance Matters

Regular attendance impacts positively on achievement. Our aim is to have 90% attendance each day, week and across the term. That means no more than 5 days is missed from attending school per student over the term. Our whole school attendance rate for Week 8 was between



80%-90%



Slightly down from the last two weeks. Let's keep working on this whānau and remember to keep in touch with us.

Congratulations to Room 1 and Room 14 for having 100% attendance on Friday.

Congratulations: Winners of Class Awards Week 8



- Room 1 Edlee Teputepu and Amora Prescott
- Room 2 Sharus Wiki-Grivelle and Shalom Joseph
- Room 3 Aychar Castles and Deodre Holloway
- Room 4 Livanna Turia-Taione and Rosela Maa
- Room 5 Peni Pualau and Ayvalon Ioane
- Room 6 Bentley Vero and Allyson Po
- Room 9 Aiiahnny Walker and Zaccheus Mapusaga
- Room 11- Ismael Sayed Hussien and Cairo-Jameson Finu-Fatai
- Room 12 Galaxy Dunn and Kadaeiuz Leafe
- Room 13 Gerard Lang and Ane Naitoko
- Room 14 Toa Taulanga and Simone Tuionetoa
- Room 15 Kaliyah Leafe and Sonatane Taueli
- Room 16 Caprii Down-Cassidy and Tannah Tonga-Thompson

Upcoming Events

11th April

- End of Term 1, 2pm finish

28th April

- Teacher Only Day - Maths Curriculum Professional

Development for teachers

29th April

- Term 2, school starts back for students

Our Partners

